STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

CHRISTOPHER T. SUNUNU
Governor

June 14, 2019

The Honorable Kristine L. Svinicki, Chairman
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mail Stop O-16 B33

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Chairman Svinicki:

I am writing to designate Jennifer L. Harper, New Hampshire Director of Homeland Security and
Emergency Management, as the New Hampshire State Liaison Officer (SLO) to the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission.

Director Harper was recently appointed as Director of Homeland Security and Emergency
Management and will now act as my Liaison to the U.S. NRC in addition to her Homeland
Security and Emergency Management duties.

Ms. Harper can be reached at 33 Hazen Drive, Concord, New Hampshire 03305 (mailing address)
or by telephone at 603-271-2231.

Thank you for your kind attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

CLUT S e

Christopher T. Sununu, Governor
State of New Hampshire

cc: Mr. David Lew, Region I Administrator, U.S. NRC
Mr. Douglas Tifft, Region I State Liaison Officer, U.S. NRC
Ms. Jennifer L. Harper, Director, NH Homeland Security & Emergency
Management
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